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Report on Seminar: Career Opportunities in Packaging

On Wednesday, March 12, 2024, at 11:30 a.m., Sripat Singh College hosted an
insightful seminar titled "Career Opportunities in Packaging." This event,
organized by the Career Development Counseling & Placement Cell (CDCPC) in
collaboration with the Indian Institute of Packaging, was aimed specifically at
science students, providing them with valuable insights into career prospects
within the packaging industry. With a limited seating capacity of 125, the seminar
was a focused and intimate gathering, ensuring an engaging and interactive
experience for all attendees.

The seminar featured a distinguished panel of speakers, including Dr. Abhishek
Basu, Coordinator of CDCPC at Sripat Singh College; Mr. Bidhan Das, Deputy
Director of the Indian Institute of Packaging; and Dr. Kamal Krishna Sarkar,
Principal of Sripat Singh College. Each speaker brought a unique perspective to
the discussion, addressing various aspects of the packaging industry and its
relevance to science students. Dr. Basu and Dr. Sarkar highlighted the importance
of such interdisciplinary career opportunities, while Mr. Das provided detailed
insights into the packaging sector's growth, technological advancements, and
emerging career paths.

The session was well-received, with participants appreciating the in-depth
discussions on packaging innovations and the industry's future trajectory.
Attendees had the opportunity to learn about different roles within the field,
ranging from technical positions to creative and managerial roles. The seminar
emphasized the importance of packaging in various sectors, including
manufacturing, logistics, and consumer goods, thereby broadening students'
understanding of potential career avenues and the skills required to excel in
them.

This initiative not only provided valuable career guidance but also highlighted the
collaborative efforts between Sripat Singh College and the Indian Institute of
Packaging to enhance educational and professional opportunities for students.
Overall, the seminar was a significant step in bridging the gap between academic
knowledge and industry requirements, preparing science students for successful
careers in the evolving field of packaging.
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Feedback link

https://forms.gle/o349B1XrwnUSqK8EA

https://forms.gle /LvYqXuBaVLgyvwVL8
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